

FOR PSA MEMBERS: LIMPOPO DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

29-08-2025

Feedback: Management Plan on placement of employees as per approved structure

The Department of Education presented its Management Plan in a meeting of the General Public Service Bargaining Chamber (GPSSBC) held on 18 July which was noted by parties. During the meeting, the employer undertook to amend target dates on the Plan and provide organised labour with such. The updated Plan was received on 25 August 2025 (copy *attached*). Members are encouraged to participate in any consultations initiated by the employer regarding placements on the new organisational structure. It is imperative to include shop stewards, and should the need arise, the PSA Provincial Office, should there be any grievances regarding placement.

The PSA will protect members' rights and promote their interests as practicing service excellence is an important value of the PSA. Members needing assistance with their cases can contact the PSA acting Provincial Manager in Limpopo on phillip.maponya@psa.co.za.

Employees who wish to join the PSA can contact Lawrence Muvhango on 082 880 8995, Paulina Moloto on 082 880 8957 or the PSA Provincial Office on (015) 295 0500.

Reuben Maleka
GENERAL MANAGER